
November 9. 1972

Mr. Robert E. Gentry
Associate Vice President
UniversitY of Wisconsin
1752 Van Hise Hall
Madison. Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bob:

Thanks for your letter of November 1 and the revised invention
Record and Report form. The only suggestion that we have would
be in numbered item 7 to delete the word "received" and insert in
its place the word "used." In thiswa.y we thougbtwe might avoid
the individual interpreta.tlon of the word received as defining receipt
of approval of a grant and indiMte that mention should be made of
any and all monies used by the principal investigator. or any people
wor~ing under his direction. during the time the invention was
conceived and/or reduced to practice.

Please let us know if you have any comments or alternative suggestions
on the above.

,
Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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